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Editorial Staff Change.--Robert M. Zink, who has 
served as Book Review Editor during the past four 
years, has asked to be relieved of these responsibili- 
ties. During his tenure Bob maintained a vigorous 
and informative book review section. On behalf of 

the AOU, the readers of The Auk, and the previous 
editorial staff, I thank Bob for his service. 

I am pleased to announce that Carl D. Marti has 

agreed to become the new Book Review Editor. Before 
joining the editorial staff of The Auk, Carl completed 
a successful term as Editor of the Journal of Raptor 
Research (1993 through 1995). Effective immediately, 
publications for review should be sent to Carl Marti 
at: Department of Zoology, Weber State University, 
Ogden, Utah 84408, USA (E-mail: cmarti@weber. 
edu).--EDITOR. 

DATE OF ISSUE (Vol. 114, No. 1): 21 January 1997 

161 


